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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm         

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 98.0%     Class 2 — 96.4%    

Class 3 — 99.0%         Class 4 – 97.3%                    Whole School — 97.6% 

Friday 29th April 2022 

Headteacher Awards: 

Class 1: George and Iris for being so kind to the new nursery children. Thea for her wonderful 
writing about Cave Baby.  

Class 2: Molly for her progress in maths and reading. Lucas for trying hard in all lessons.  

Class 3: The whole of Class 3 
for their superb participation, politeness and enthusiasm during the Roman Day.  

Class 4: Ada for politeness and Bella for determination. 

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is Tomos—the extra reading done over the holiday– you have 
blown my mind! 

Politeness Cup for this week is Isla who is always so polite and friendly to her classmates. 

School News: 

Welcome Back– We hope you all had a great Easter break and managed to rest and relax 
before the start of the last academic term. Please note that school now starts for all 
pupils at 8.45am. Pupils should not be on site before 8.45 unless they are in Breakfast 
Club. All classes now finish at 3.20pm.  

Whole School Trip - We are all very excited 
about the theatre trip next Friday. Please log 
onto your ParentPay accounts and give consent 
for your child to go on the trip and pay the 
voluntary contribution. FACES are helping to 
organise this trip and are paying  towards the 
costs and therefore we are only asking for 
£12.00 per pupil. If contributions are not 
received the school and FACES will be unable 
to subsidise future trips. If consent is not 
given on ParentPay pupils will be unable to go 

on this trip. Thanks to everyone who has paid already. 

No Nuts - Please do not send pupils into school with any products which contain nuts. We 
have pupils who have serious allergies to nuts and therefore we are a no nut school. 
Please check all food including cereal bars. 

Roman Day - Class 3 had a wonderful day on Tuesday learning all about the Romans. 
There were some amazing Roman costumes. 

After School Club - Thursday is Yoga Club in school for all ages from 3.30-4.30 and on 
Friday there is Multi Sports Club for Class 3 & 4. Please sign up and pay on ParentPay. 
Gardening Club is on Wednesday and is charged weekly on ParentPay.   S. Shaw 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 2nd May 

BANK HOLIDAY– 
SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

Tuesday 3rd May 

 

 

Wednesday 4th May 

Gardening Club 3.30-
4.30pm 

Staff Meeting 3.30pm 

 

Thursday 5th May 

Yoga Club 3.30-4.30pm 

SATs Booster Yr6 3.30-
4.30pm 

 

Friday 6th May 

WHOLE SCHOOL 
THEATRE TRIP 

Multi Sports Club 3.30-
4.30pm 

 



Class 1 News 

The children have had a prehistoric time 
this week. We have looked at prehistoric 
creatures and seen if Dinosaurs exist 
now. Did you know that the chicken is the 
closest relation is a T-rex?!!! This blew 
Miss Langan’s mind! 

Class 2 news 
Class 2 have had a brilliant first week back and have been telling us what they have been 

up to over the break.  

We started this week with Year 1 learning all about money and recognising coins and 
adding up money and notes. Year 2 have begun a new unit on fractions, which will continue 

over the upcoming weeks.  

In English, we have started a new unit on the book The Owl who was Afraid of the Dark, 
which will include them writing their own story at the end of the unit.  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or 
email. 

   

 

We made paintbrushes 
just like Cave Baby and 
painted our own pic-
tures– we need more 
practice if we are going 
to be as good as the re-
al cave paintings we saw. 

Next week we will starting our 
new project of the Big Wide 
World. We will be looking at at-
lases and globes and enjoying 
finding out where we have been 
on holiday! In Maths we will be 
looking at estimating numbers 
within 20 and adding more/less. 



Class 3 News 

 Our Roman Day was 
incredible. Every single child 

participated with 
enthusiasm and we had 

nothing but positive praise 
about how wonderful and 
polite our children are. I 
was super proud as this is 
part of our class 3 code. I 

took hundreds of photos and 
here is a small selection. 
Thank you all for making 

today possible by sending in 
your voluntary contributions. 

 

Class 4 News 

It has been wonderful to welcome Class 4 back to 
school this week for the start of the Summer Term. 

This week, we have started our new topic Ground-
breaking Greeks. For this we started our new book—

Percy Jackson. The children are all now intrigued 
with the Greek myths that we are going to learn lots 

about. 

 Year 6 are also still working very hard on their 
SATs practice. I am very proud of all of them for 

the determination they are showing. 

Please remember we are going on our theatre trip on 
Friday, if you haven't yet given permission via 
ParentPay, please do this as soon as you can! 

  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate 
to contact me via Dojo or email. 

 


